
The project team and Working Group have completed 
the Feasibility phase of the project. Based on the 
overwhelming feedback in support of the proposed 
new construction option, and in light of the 
substantial shortcomings of the renovation/addition 
option, the Working Group formally recommended 
the existing Senior Center located at 345 Walnut 
Street in Newtonville be demolished and that a new 
facility be constructed in its place. On July 14 the City 
Council Public Facilities and Programs and Services 
committees voted unanimously in a straw vote to 
move forward with a new building. 

Among the various recommendations made by the 
Working Group is that the design of the new facility is 

NewCAL project moves forward with the next phase 
of Schematic Design for new construction, regular 
Community meetings are resuming.

NewCAL PROJECT UPDATE

THOUGHTS? QUESTIONS?
Email the project team at newcal@newtonma.gov with any questions, comments,  

concerns, or to sign up to receive future correspondence about this project. 
Please also visit the project website: newcal.projects.nv5.com

Architect: BH+AOwner’s Project Manager: NV5 City of Newton

JULY 2021

UPCOMING
COMMUNITY 

MEETING
You are invited to join the
NewCAL Working Group

6:30 PM 
Thursday, August 19, 2021 

(via Zoom)

SAVE THE DATE
FUTURE MEETING DATES

September 23
October 21

November 18
December 16

We look forward to sharing updated 
progress and are eager to hear your 

thoughts, suggestions, and feedback.

WEB: HTTPS://US02WEB.ZOOM.
US/J/85654031112

PHONE: (646) 558-8656   
MEETING ID: 856 5403 1112  

PASSCODE: 330953

Early Concept Site Plan
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